
 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

 

The public hearing scheduled by the 

Schoharie County Industrial Development Agency 

for the proposed  

Middleburgh Meadows, LLC project  

 for April 20, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. at the 

Village of Middleburgh Hall 

has been postponed until further notice. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 


